
 

 
 

CIM Member Company: Keville Enterprises, Inc. 

Organizations: 

• The Construction Management Association of America (CMAA)- The Francis   M. Keville 
Scholarship 

• The Francis Keville Trust Fund 

Established: 

• The Francis M. Keville Scholarship—2009 

• The Francis Keville Trust Fund—1998 

The Francis Keville Trust Fund: 

Mission—To make annual donations to cancer awareness and prevention, award scholarships to 
worthy high school and college students, and to donate to other deserving causes. 

About/Summary— Francis M. Keville made significant contributions to the construction and 
engineering community. In honor and memory of him, the Francis Keville Trust Fund was 
established in 1988 to raise funds to fight cancer, award scholarships, and to donate to other 
worthy charities. The Francis Keville Trust Fund’s golf tournament has raised significant funds 
over the past 30 years for the Beth Israel Deaconess Hospital - Plymouth (formally the Jordan 
Hospital), the cancer radiation center was jointly named in Francis Keville’s memory. The trust 
fund continues to donate on an annual basis to this hospital. These funds now support various 
worthy needs for cancer patients who are uninsured or underinsured. This Trust Fund also awards 
annual scholarships to worthy students at Wentworth Institute of Technology, Northeastern 
University and Marshfield High School. This Trust Fund has also made generous contributions to 
other worthy charities. 

Current/Past Involvement: 

The Francis Keville Golf Tournament 

Events or Donation Info: 

Golf Tournament held annually in the 

Fall of each year.  

Contact Bernadette Carroll at:  

(781) 837-3884 for additional 

information regarding this event and 

donations to the trust fund. 
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CMAA- The Francis M. Keville Scholarship: 

Mission—To be actively involved in professional industry association giving, and raise 
awareness and provide philanthropic support annually to organizations in need. 

About/Summary—The Francis M. Keville Scholarship was established in 2009 by Christine 
Keville, FCMAA, through her firm Keville Enterprises, Inc., in honor of her late father, 
Frank Keville. 

Administered by the CMAA Foundation, the scholarship honors Frank’s lifelong 
commitment to learning and opportunity, and reflects his values as a leader and a 
consummate professional. Frank’s passion for construction was inherited by his 
daughters and granddaughters, who are all engaged in the construction industry. 

The Francis M. Keville scholarship in the amount of $5,000 is awarded each year to a 
female student pursuing a degree in construction management or a related discipline at 
an institution accredited by a U.S. regional accrediting agency, who has a record of 
leadership and engagement both on- and off-campus, and who is planning a career in the 
field. 


